
COVID – 19 UPDATE, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18TH, 2020 

 

The Ohio State Health Department has informed us that 

effective 5:00 p.m. today we, as dentists and hygienists, are to 

cease all “non-essential or elective surgeries and procedures” 

for at least the next three weeks (subject to change). 

The goal is to prevent spreading the virus, and to conserve 

masks and gloves for potential hospital needs. 

 

Dental Group West will still be open for the following: 

 

1) Emergency Dental Care. 

 

2)  Completion of treatment that has been started; for 

example, root canal therapy or crown and bridge work. 

 

Those of you with appointments will be called to 

reschedule as soon as we can. We appreciate your 

patience. Our goal is to reduce further confusion moving 

forward.  If you call for an appointment, please let us 

know if you are ill, or if you have been out of the country 

to either Europe, Asia or any other high risk area. 

 

This situation is naturally upsetting to all of us, but we 

will do all that we can, within state guidelines, to help you 

through this unusual dilemma. 

 

If you need us and the office is closed, please remember 

that the doctors’ mobile numbers will be given at the end 

of the phone recording.  Just leave a message and we will 

return your call.  The office number is 419-539-2168. 


